
Group Retrospective Rating Plans 

Our representatives at CareWorksComp will be filing our Group Retrospective rating plans 
this week. While the official filing deadline has passed, they would encourage any 
business that has not sent in their group retro enrollment paperwork to fax it immediately to
the attention of Brian May at 614.495.5150.  

For any questions they can contact Bob Nicholl or Brian May at: 

Email: robert.nicoll@careworkscomp.com 
Phone: 330.418.1824 

Email: brian.may@careworkscomp.com 
Phone: 614.726.7220 

At this point in time they unfortunately cannot guarantee enrollment, however will make 
every attempt to get them in the program.  

Thank you, 

OAHU Administration 
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